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Cane Bay 

LEADS the WAY!

Students Lead the Way 

Leading with

SCHOOLOGY

Restarting CLUBS

This year we returned to full on


instruction and haven't looked back -


in spite of COVID raising it's ugly


head with a few surges.  Our


COBRAS CRUSHED IT!

Renaissance, Student Council and


Beta Club all focus on various


aspects of student leadership at


CBM.  Producing our AM news and


annoucements, decorating our spirit


halls, organizing events, celebrating


success, and improving our campus


culture and look, these three clubs


are at the front line of making the


CBM Student Experience amazing!

Students, staff and families gave

incredible time and energy to learn

and use our District's new learning

platform, Schoology.  As a pilot site

for the District, CBM led the way with

staff building courses on the

platform and teaching students how

to access and manage their work

online.  

After having to focus all our


energy on addressing COVID


instruction, we were excited to


RESTART some of our clubs and


events this year including


Robotics, Cyber Patriots, live


performances, and Renassiance


celebrations.

Room to S-T-R-E-T-C-H
In January, we were able to


occupy our new wing.  This


allowed CBM teachers and


students to have rooms without


sharing spaces for the first time in


6 years!
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Leading  Family Fun

Another "return to normal" was


the first annual FALL FEST held in


early November.  Canned food


drive, good truck rally, inflatables,


vendor and craft sales, and


petting zoon - the first ever FALL


FEST was a new and welcome


addition to having our Cobra


Community back on campus!  Our


goal is to add a SPRING FEST to


the celebrations when we can be


out together in gorgeous


weather!

Honing Communication

Staff Stars 2022
Enjoying the Journey!

This fall we surveyed teachers,


students, and parents for input on how


to make CBM a more effective


environment.  The key common area


for all three groups was


COMMUNICATION.  With that in mind,


we adjusted our protocols.  Teachers


refined their Schoology posts, parents


and students were given better


information what to use Schoology for


(versus PowerSchool Parent Portal),


and we revamped our weekly


communication to a newsletter format


to improve engagement and

celebration.  Our goal is to have


teachers, parens, and students feel


more connected to school information


for success at CBM!















This year over 20 separate staff


members (teachers and non-


instructional staff) were


recognized for their outstanding


dedication to the Cobra Team! 


After faculty selection, our two


"Staff Stars" were selected -


Teacher of the year, Courtney


Wittchow and Classified Staff of


the Year, Sharday Richardson.

Work hard, play hard!  This year


we were able to return some of


the JOY in school and we were


excited to share those moments


with our students!  Our Cobras


WORK HARD and we LOVE


celebrating their success as a


school family!  THANK YOU for


allowing us to share in the


development of your child!


